
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Where has this school year gone? It seems like only yesterday that we were making all of our Autumn term preparations for Harvest and 

Christmas and now we are building up to the final week of the Summer Term. 

 

Well done to all of the Year 4 and 5 children, who shared their work from their drama lessons with the Reception and Key Stage 1 children on 
Thursday. Thank you to the parents that came along and supported the children. Congratulations to Amélie for writing and directing her ver-

sion of Cinderella. 

 

Excitement is building as the final rehearsals take place for our end of year school production. If you have not requested tickets yet, please 
contact Suzanne. Also next week, there will be an opportunity for those children who have been learning a brass or woodwind instrument with 
Mr Stroud to perform to parents and the rest of the school. Their mini ‘recital’ will be on Thursday 19 th July at 2.00pm and we are looking for-

ward to hearing them play, they have made excellent progress this year. 

 

I would like to politely remind parents that dogs should not be brought on to the school playground. I realise that many people are fond of 

them but there are some children who are scared of them or allergic to them. Thank you for your support and cooperation with this.  

 

I look forward to seeing some of you at the Horticultural Show this weekend. I hope everyone has a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. 

 
Best wishes 
Mrs Fox 

 

 

 

Heather’s Healthy Hearty Menu—last week changes 

Attendance % 
Apple 95.24 
Willow 97.92 

Sycamore 96.91 
Juniper 97.66 

Cherry 97.08 
Silver Birch 100 

Oak 98,33 

Whole 
School 

97.53 

Congratulations to Year 5 for their  

positive attendance this week! 

Collective Worship 

Dear God, 

Throughout history, you have given people the gifts of courage, 
respect, strength, wisdom and love. 

Help us to learn from these examples. 

Help us to do good things because we care, not just so that we 
can receive praise and thanks. 

Help us always to seek to love and care for others. 

Amen. 

Collective Worship Golden Book 

Monday Hot dogs with wedges, peas, carrots OR veggie burger, followed by 
chocolate cake 

Tuesday Roast turkey, stuffing with roast potatoes and gravy, cabbage, carrots, 
peas OR quorn, followed by followed by apple crumble with custard 

Weds Cheese and tomato pizza with broccoli and peas followed by cheese 
and crackers and apple 

Thursday Mediterranean chicken with rice OR vegetable tagine with lemon and 
mint couscous and wholemeal flatbread, mixed peppers and green 
beans followed by apple pie and custard 

Friday Assorted: Fish in batter/fish fingers, chips, tomato sauce, garden peas 
and baked beans followed by shortbread 

Apple Arya and Lucy for being so sensible and kind when sharing sweets. 

Willow Alfie for working with great enthusiasm and price in all his  

Sycamore Charlie for engaging in his learning with interest and enthusiasm 

Juniper Joseph for growing his potatoes and explaining to the class. 

Cherry Thomas—for tidying up after the whole class without being asked. 
Xavier for not fussing and persevering when his work ws lost on the computer 
this week twice. 

Silver Birch Macy and Hannah for learning all ant parts in a short time 

Oak Amelie for being a brilliant playwright 

Michael  for being a superb drummer 



 

July 
Saturday 14th   ~ Horticultural Summer Show  
Monday 16th  ~ Evening performance of School 
    play at 6.00 pm 
Tuesday 17th  ~ Matinee performance of School 
    play at 1.00 pm 
Weds. 18th  ~ Parents Evening 
 
Friday 20th  ~ Last day of term  
   ~ Year 6 leavers service in Church 

 
September 

Wednesday 5th ~ First day of Academic Year. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

This Year’s Summer all school play will be on Monday 16th and  
Tuesday 17th of July. Costumes can start to arrive in school in a 

name carrier bag from Monday 2nd of July. 
Your child will need: 

 
Reception Class: black leggings/trousers/tights and a dark col-

oured t-shirt/top. 
Year 1: black leggings/trousers/tights yellow tops will be provided. 

Year 2: black long-sleeved top, black leggings/trousers/tights  
Year 3: Blue T-shirt and blue trousers/leggings 

Year 4: Dark hoodie, black leggings/trousers, sunglasses 
Year 5: Ants (HP & MT) red tops and black bottoms or vice versa 
Rest of the class and AR: light coloured trousers and cream/white 

shirt 
Year 6: Please see letter/Mr Wilson 

You can still buy your tickets, either through 

the online payment system or in person from 

Suzanne.  Entrance is by ticket only.  

Wednesday - Athletics Club for Years 3,4,5 & 6, 2.45-
3.45pm 

 
Thursday - Varied Sports Club for Years 3,4,5 & 6, 2.45-

3.45pm 
. 

After School Clubs 

 

QUAD KIDS—HAYLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Can you please ensure that children come to school well prepared for 

the sun and any time spent outside ie: a water bottle, sun hat and bottle 

of sun cream, all named. Thank you. 

The Sun has got it’s hat on... 

Tickets 

As we are fast approaching the end of our School year, 

please ensure that ALL outstanding monies are paid either 

online or through the School office with the correct change. 

These include, school dinners, music tuition, school trips, 

after school clubs, and Year 6 Yearbooks. 

OUTSTANDING MONIESEY 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 12 July, we had the chance to enter in a 

competition called the quad kids.  This competition in-

cluded four events such as long jump, vortex javelin, 

600 m run and  75 metres dash.  Our team came 4th, 

just narrowly missing out on a 3rd place out of eight 

teams.  We feel we did very well and we hope that 

Brighstone continue with events like this next year.  We 

would also like to say a big thank you to Mr. Davis and 

Mrs. McMahon for transporting us there.  Team mem-

bers were: Billy/Finn—Year 5 and Izzy, Casey, Lucy, 

Kaitlyn, Finley and Jack L. –Year  6.  By Kaitlyn, Lucy, 

Izzy and Casey 


